Muldrow Public Schools

P. O. Box 660 Muldrow, Oklahoma 74948 Phone (918) 427-7406 • Fax (918) 427-6088

CLIFTA FUGETT
Superintendent

Member North Central Association Secondary Schools and Colleges

EDUCATION OPENS DOORS

Parent and Family Involvement

Muldrow Elementary School continues to seek the advice of parents, guardians, and community members in developing and implementing the educational mission of our students.

Parents and students have been an integral part of the site committees and district wide planning committees.

Muldrow Elementary School included parental involvement and participation during the planning process by involving parents in the joint development of the school wide plan. Parents are encouraged to attend future school wide planning meetings. Parents are notified through notes, letters and advertisements on school wide planning meeting dates and times.

Muldrow Elementary School will provide activities for parents to participate in and learn about the Title I School Wide Plan that their children are a part of.

These activities include:

- 1. Parental attendance at Professional In-service activities.
- 2. Parent/Teacher communication of student skills, abilities, and progress. A meeting will be held annually to explain the goals and purposes of the Title I program.
- 3. Parents will be advised of their children's progress on a regular basis. Parents will also receive information and training that will assist them in helping their children at home and at school.

- 4. Parent collaboration in the development and implementation of "School-Parent Compact". This compact is a good faith agreement between all participants concerned about the achievement of individual students.
- 5. Participation in an annual evaluation of the parental involvement portion of the Title I School Wide Plan. Parents will be given the opportunity to participate in planning activities, to offer suggestions, and to ask questions regarding policies and programs.
- 6. Parents will be involved in volunteer programs.

Muldrow Elementary School will use a variety of effective methods to keep citizens, patrons, and parents fully informed of assessment results, and student achievement. These methods will include, but not limited to, school newsletters, regular planned meetings, regular scheduled professional development activities, and parent/teacher conference.

Each parent will be given a written copy of the individual test results for their children. The results from the tests will be distributed in a timely manner upon receipt from the testing companies.